
Bowling night benefits Tahoe
cats and dogs
ACT is sponsoring a bowling might at Tahoe Bowl to fund the
spay-neuter program.

It is March 26 from 6-9pm. A portion of the proceeds will
benefit ACT’s spay-neuter program and the El Dorado County
Tahoe animal shelter.

There is a $5 entrance fee, and there will also be a raffle.

Teams must sign up in advance. Call (530) 400.4766.

The Animal Coalition of Tahoe is an all-volunteer nonprofit
corporation that raises funds to help local residents spay and
neuter their dogs.
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